
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 News 
20th June 2025 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 

weeks for demonstrating our school values, being 

tolerant (Week 1), and sportmanship (Week 2). 

  

3B – Eliza and Darcy (Week 1) Jack and Skyla (Week 2) 

  

3W – Monty and Maddie (Week 1) Masuma and Kayden 

(Week 2) 

 

Important Notices 

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

English – This week we have written our own newspapers based around sewage in our Cornish waters. The children have 
incorporated key features of newspaper articles, such as headlines, bylines, introductions, the 5Ws (who, what, where, 
when, why), direct and reported speech, and captions in their work.  
Maths – We have finished our learning journey of time and are now moving onto shape. We will learn about angles, 
parallel lines, and be able to recognise a variety of 2D and 3D shapes.  
Wider Curriculum – In art, we have created our own tree scenes inspired by Eloise Renouf. In P.E., the children have loved 
refining their skills in archery and doing sports day practice before we move on to tennis. In geography, we are learning 
about Antarctica as well as clarifying key terms such as glaciers and icebergs. In R.E. we have continued to look into 
different Cornish festivals, why they occur, and we enjoyed singing some Cornish songs! In computing, we are learning that 
computers don’t just work by magic and that they have different components like the CPU, hard drive and GPU. We also 
began to learn about algorithms and tried to make Mr Langton make a sandwich using specific instructions which got a bit 
messy! 

Shining Stars  

 

• In English, we are moving onto our final Fiction unit. It is a story 
from another culture and is called ‘How Maui Tamed the Sun’. 

• In maths, we will identify right angles, measure and draw 
accurately and recognise horizontal and vertical lines.  

• In R.E., we will continue looking at Cornish festivals and Cornish 
heritage.  

• In our wider curriculum we are going to continue to learn about 

Antarctica; continue our athletics and archery, and sketch and 

print trees in art. 

PE Kit – Please make sure your child comes into school in 
full PE kit on a Tuesday.  
Reading Books – Reading book and library book 
changeover is a Thursday. Please can books and reading 
records be brought in on this day.  
Summer Term – Please can you make sure your child 
comes to school with a drinks bottle, a sun hat and sun 
cream applied.  
 

3B –Jonathan Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
Jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Contact details of the Year 2 team 
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